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Dear Families; 

Welcome back! 

First day is Tuesday, September 7 from 12:30 – 2:25.   

Please return to last year’s class. 

We will remain in last year’s class for the week until we are given permission to 
move into new classes. 

Please note the following exceptions: 

• Mrs. Toupin – Room 1018 (formally M. Duclos’ room) 
• Mme McDonnell – Room 1056 (middle portable) 

• Mme Weir’s students – Room 1057 (north portable) 
• Mme Tremblay’s students – Room 1027 with Mme MacDonald 

The schedule for Wednesday to Friday 8:25 – 2:25. This will be the schedule for the 

rest of the year.  Please note the change from 2:20 to 2:25. 

Remember to do a health check before coming to school. 

We continue to follow many of the same COVID guidelines as last year. 

At this time, we are limiting access to the building.  

Your sincerely, 

 

Mme Linton 

pme_reception@sd42.ca  
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